
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Due to unforeseen staffing limitations the Neville Public Museum will not be open to the 
public this weekend Saturday, June 6, 2020 and Sunday, June 7, 2020. 
 
Especially given the updated guidelines for Covid-19 precautions we are unable to meet 
expectations I have directed, and the public expects.  
 
The museum will reopen Tuesday, June 9, 2020 at standard operating hours.  
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